
 
 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

Please be advised that the Summer Feeding Program will be ending on Friday, 
September 11, 2020 in accordance with the federal and state mandates. 

We will continue grab-n-go breakfast and lunch pick-up on Monday, September 14, 
2020 for the start of the upcoming school year. Meals will be available at no charge for all 
students and can be picked up at any elementary school in the district. 

For the convenience of parents, we will distribute meals on Mondays, Wednesdays and 
Fridays each week between the hours of 10am and 12pm. Parents will receive meals for two 
days on Mondays and Wednesdays. Please see chart below for a list of meal pickup locations. 
Additionally, there will be signs located outside of each school directing you to the pick-up 
door. 

School Meal Pickup Location 

Gregory Door # 19 

Hazel Door # 5 

Kelly Door # 9 

Mt. Pleasant Door # 12 

Redwood Door # 25 

St. Cloud Door # 5 

Washington Door # 5 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact Food Service with any questions you may have. Thank 
you for your support during these times! 

 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Lorie Cragle 
Asst. Food Service Director 
Maschio’s Food Service 
West Orange Public Schools 

179 Eagle Rock Ave, West Orange, NJ 07052 
 
 

 


